

September 30, 2025

Arthur Bryant, Mayor City of Grosse Pointe Woods

Dear Mayor Bryant,

Please accept my resignation from the Tree Commission, for personal reasons, effective October 1, 2025.

I have enjoyed collaborating with, and learning from, dedicated colleagues during my tenure. And I'm grateful to have been of service to the community.

It's my fervent hope that the City makes growing and sustaining a lush, healthy canopy a top priority in city development --putting The Woods back in Grosse Pointe Woods.

Thank you.

Christina Pitts

Christina Pitts 1501 Oxford Road Grosse Pointe Woods